
SUMMER CONVENTION REPORT 

The Resource & Development Committee-CO-Chair 

As an honored member and CO-Chair of the Resource & Development 

Committee, our focus has been on outreach and partnership worldwide.   

         Having a presence with the American Heart Association, with specific 

attention to the “Ladies in Red” movement, has helped develop further 

resources in educating the women of our nation on the signs and symptoms of heart disease, and the preventable 

measures they can take to save their lives.  

The greatest honor this year has been partnering with the United Nations Children’s Fund.  Formulating a 

plan to collaborate with this world-renowned organization has taken our efforts to the next level in resource 

development.  This partnership is working through fundraising, advocacy and education to provide health care, 

immunizations, clean water and sanitation, nutrition, education, emergency relief and more.  UNICEF and Patient 

Benefit Foundation will be hosting a fundraising event in honor of the late philanthropist, Roger Moore to further 

these efforts. 

 

Thank you, 

Dr. Mubashir Chaudhry 

 


